
 

Taw - Week 11 

 

 

This week we have been exploring ice. 

Our word of the week is Frozen. We had a discussion about what this means. The were some 

great ideas “Elsa makes ice.” “I think of Christmas” 

We had a lovely surprise at the end of the week with a visit from Jack Frost! The children 

loved exploring the ice outside.  

This week have been: 

 Painting Christmas stockings to display outside of school to join in with the village 

display. 

 Dressing up as Elsa and Anna and role playing. 

 Dancing to the soundtrack of frozen and thinking about moving with the music.  

Please ensure your child brings a spare change of clothes for every day that they are in pre-

school.  

Christmas parties: Due to the current situation we are unable to have all of the 

children in together for the Christmas parties. We have decided to hold a mini party 

for each day the children are in during the last week of term.  

Festive Fridays are every Friday in December. If you child is not in preschool on a Friday 

then they can wear their festive clothing on any day that they are in.  

 

Have a good weekend. 

Stay safe.  

Natalee, Kim, Marianna, Ailey,  Mollie and Shannon. 


